
On Monday, February 25, 2019 2:43 PM, ANDERSON Rose <rose.anderson@state.or.us> 

wrote: 

 

Hello LC 70 Parties, 

  

This is an update on the LC 70 process regarding PacifiCorp’s coal analysis. The Staff Report for 

the December 18th Special Public Meeting recommended that PacifiCorp report to the 

Commission within the first two months of 2019. Due to the complexity of the analysis, 

PacifiCorp has not completed their analysis yet. PacifiCorp would only be able to give an 

incremental progress update in February, and will not be able to offer full results until May. Staff 

has shared this with the Commission Chair and received feedback that a full report to the 

Commission on the completed analysis in May would be more helpful for the Commission than 

an update in February on any incremental progress made since December 18th. Therefore, the 

next coal analysis update will take place in May, when PacifiCorp will present a coal study 

refined in response to stakeholder feedback from the March and April Public Input Meetings. 

  

Regards, 

Rose 

  

  

------------------- 
Rose Anderson 
Senior Renewable Energy Analyst 
Energy Resources and Planning 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
503-378-8718 
 


